
RUKMINI DEVI Tel.No. :011-48018033
e-mail : contact@rdpsrohini.edu.in 
Website: www.rdpsrohini.com PUBLIC sCHOOL, ROHINI 

B-5, Sector-IV, Rohini 

Circular No. 03/RDPS/2022-23 Date: 01.04.2022

For classes Pre-School to VIll 
Sub: National Mass Deworming Program 

Dear Parent(s)

This is to inform you that as per Directorate of Education circular dated 14h March 2022, all 
Private Schools in Delhi have been directed to execute National Mass Deworming Program 
on National Deworming Day 1st to 9 April 2022. 

In the above said program, all school children of classes Nursery-Vll will be administered 
single dose of chewable tablet "Albendazole" 400 mg will be given in the school by the 
concerned class teacher. Albendazole tablets has been supplied by Directorate of family 
welfare Govt of Delhi and is as such safe; however in very rare cases children with mild 
adverse effect (abdomen pain, nausea, vomiting etc.) may require medical intervention.

Kindly send your consent for the same at the below mentioned google form. Only those 
students will be given the above mentioned medicine whose consent will be received in the 
school by 02.04.2022. The link for giving consent is as follows: 

https:/forms.gle/ac73Rp1ts86AtwMA 

The above is for your kind information and necessary action. 

With regards 

A 
Mrs. Anjana Gupta 
Headmistress (Head Of The School) 
Rukmini Devi Public School, Rohini 
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